
City of Sedgwick 
City Council Meeting 

August 21, 2024 
 

TO:   Mayor and City Council 

SUBJECT:  Staff Report  

INITIATED BY:  Administration 

August 14th Storm: Cleanup efforts will continue throughout the city as we work to pick up the debris left 
along the roadways. I want to extend our gratitude to the following people:  

Fire Chief – Zane Hansen  

Assistant Fire Chief/Public Works Director – James Boldenow 

EMS Director – Jaime Anderson 

Police Chief – Bryan Hall 

Public Works Members – Brett Bogunovich, Dagan Willingham, Mike Hill, Iziah Chapman, Wyatt Requa 

Firefighters – Jody Jonas, Sam Enterkin 

City Clerk – Shelia Agee 

Utility Clerk – Jenessa Boldenow 

Police Clerk – Lisa Litwiller 

Community Members – Bryce Horsely, John Lillis, Zach DeHaven and Sons, Jimmy Sharbutt and Son, Eric 
Schaffer and Sons 

City of Halstead  

Mayor – Bryan Chapman 

Arbor Masters, Alfred’s Tree Service and Wichita Tree Service 

 

Damage to city property was minimal and included:  loss of trees in the park, broken fence rail at the pool, 
broken welcome sign along S. Madison, and loss of trees, shingles, and guttering at Wickridge. Damage to 
area businesses included: damage to the garage doors at Unruh Fabrication, the roof of the storage 
structure behind the antique experiencing loss, and Dollar General’s front doors experiencing temporary 
damage due to the strong winds.  

I will try to have the final cleanup expenditure numbers for you all by the September 4th meeting.  

 


